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Partial: Unique 
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Affirmatives

She chose to study 
English last year. 

Elisa bougth a new dress 
last weekend.

I dreamt very nice last 
nigth.

Jhon bet 200 dollars at 
the party last nigth.

The boy woke up at 7 
a.m. (It is 4 p.pm now)

They ate pizza two 
huors ago.

Mrs. Lee forgot her 
glasses at the house.

The wind blew very 
strong yesterday.

She drew a butterfly 
yesterday afternoon. 

They came two months 
ago.
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Negatives

Jorge didn't read the 
poem well.

I didn't leave the door 
open.

Maria didn't learn the 
lesson.

I didn't hear any noise 
yesterday.

Cristina didn't drive 
yesterday.

Rosy didn't lose control 
at the situation.

Robert didn't pay his 
debts on time.

He didn't hide his 
intentions.

He didn't keep his job.

She didn't send that 
email.
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Interrogatives

Did you read the 
newspaper yesterday? 

Yes, I did.

When did you sell your 
car? Last week.

Did they speak well of 
me? Yes, they did.

Did he call 911? No, he 
didn't.

Did she spend her 
savings? Yes, she did.

Did Luis sleep with the 
grandparents? No, he 

didn't.

Did she think about her 
parents? Yes, she did.

Did he shoot the thief? 
No, he didn't

Did he sing at the party 
yesterday? No, he 

didn't.

What did Thomas 
write? A letter.


